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February 22, 1962

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thanks again for your excellent help, and I
am glad,to have your encouraging report.

I most certainly will recommend Miss Anita
Laurel for the position of clerk with her Draft Board.

Kindest personal regards.

Sim,Kerely yo~rs, ~11
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